
Men’s Choir Festival 
featuring  

Cantus 
Join us for a day of men’s choir music and  

unashamed male singing on  

September 18, 2012 
Dr. Gary P. Wilson from Lipscomb University will rehearse the men during the day. In 
the afternoon, the professional men’s choir Cantus will provide a clinic for a local high 
school men’s choir. In the evening, the festival choir will present a concert prior to the 
performance by Cantus, then join with the men of Cantus for a grand finale number.  
 
Bring a quartet, an octet, or the entire men’s section. Cost is $10 per student which  
includes lunch. Director’s lunch is provided at no additional charge.  
 

For more information contact Dr. Gary P. Wilson  
615-966-5750 or Gary.Wilson@lipscomb.edu 
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